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LANE CLOSURES ON SH1 SOUTHBOUND - EXPECT SLOW TRAFFIC 

Nightly from Monday night 23 September for about a month, we will close one 
traffic lane southbound on SH1, between Tram Road and the Waimakariri Bridge. 
The Tram Road on-ramp stays open as normal during the night work.     

Traffic Impact 
SH1 southbound traffic, between Tram Road and the bridge, will be reduced to one 
lane from 6pm to 5.30am, every night except Friday and Saturday nights. We are 
installing new service cables for street lights, traffic signals, telecommunication and 
power. During the lane closures there will be a 60km/h speed limit in place. Please 
follow the signs and reduce your speed. 
Due to the ongoing work on SH1 and the Waimakariri Bridge there is currently a 
80km/h speed limit in place over the bridge at all other times. 

Construction Impact
New service cables will be installed using an excavator to dig a trench, install the 
cable, then backfill the trench. A small crew is working at night on this, they will do 
roughly 100m at a time. The crew will start just before Tram Road and work 
southbound towards the Waimakariri Bridge. It will take a month to complete the 
work. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

SH1 between Tram Road and 
the Waimakariri Bridge. Red 
diamond line shows our work 
area.                            
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